
July 2016 UARRC minutes 

Jeff Reynolds, Stan Besancon, David Adamson, Cindy Abbott, Janice Boyd, Rob Hogg, Kip Penney, 

Michael Berry, and Paige Zeigler in attendance. 

Meeting began at 6:55 pm 

 

May minutes were approved as written 

Safety; Kip made a motion to spend $2,000 for the installation of an emergency exit door at the gable 

end of the electronics room. This includes the earthwork on the exterior. Mike seconded and the motion 

passed. 

Mike made a motion to elect Annie Sheble as treasurer. Kip seconded and the motion passed. 

It was brought to attention that the brochures need to be reprinted. 

Discussion of committees and their members to ensure an even distribution of responsibility. 

Committees are staying the same. They are as follows. 

Budget: Kip, Sharon, Cindy, and Mike as chair 

Personnel: Meredith, Mike, Cindy?, and Clem as chair 

Safety: Brian, Stan, Jeff, Mike, and Rob as chair 

Mike made a motion to adjourn. Kip seconded, motion passed and meeting ended at 7:35 pm 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Robert Hogg 

 


